¥ CITY OF PITTSBURGH

Department of Finance

William Peduto, Mayor Margaret L. Lanier
Director/Treasurer

September 30, 2019

Brenda F. Pree, CMC, City Clerk
510 City-County Building

414 Grant Street

Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Dear Madame Clerk,

This letter is notification that the City Treasurer’s Office is in receipt of payment in the
amount of $19,474.12 for vacating a portion of the Right of Way at South Negley
Avenue and Eva Street per Resolution 584 effective September 19, 2019.

Sincerely,

WW Xonie

Margaret
Director/ Treasurer

200 CITY-COUNTY BUILDING 414 GRANT STREET PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15219



